
MONTGOMERY TOWNSHIP BUSINESS DEVELOPMENT PARTNERSHIP 
MEETING MINUTES 

JUNE 18, 2019 
 

The monthly meeting of the Montgomery Township Business Development Partnership (BDP) was held 
at 12:30 p.m., Tuesday, June 18, 2019 at the Montgomery Township Building.  The members of the BDP 
in attendance included Lisa Martin, Troy Tradewell, Laura Orr, Jay Haenn, Allan Nappen, Jim 
Brusilovsky, and Larry Mastroieni.  Also present: Tanya Bamford, Board Liaison and Stacy Crandell, 
Assistant to the Township Manager. 
 
 
Call to Order:   The meeting was called to order at 12:36pm. 
 
April 2019 Minutes Approval:  Approved as submitted.   
 
Public Comment:  None. 
 
New Business:   
 
Curran Latchford- Ground Luminosity Eastern Wellness Center 
 Curran provided some tips for employers to do to help with promote healthy living with their  

Employees, which can help with productivity and possible healthcare insurance savings with the 
implementation of wellness programs.   

 
Old Business:   
 
Tanya Bamford gave a brief update on new businesses or developments coming to the Township.   
 
Adjournment:   

• There being no further business to come before the BDP, the meeting adjourned at 1:13pm.  The 
Committee will meet next on September 17, 2019.   


